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ACS Leadership Institute 

January 20-22, 2023  
Atlanta, GA  

     Dear Local Section Leader: 
 
We are pleased to announce that registration for the rescheduled 2023 ACS Leadership Institute 
(LI) is now open.  Please share this message with your 2023 local section leaders who may be 
interested in attending the LI. The link to register can be found at the bottom of this message.   
 
Date & Location  
 
The 2023 ACS Leadership Institute will be conducted as an in-person event on January 20-22, 
2023, in Atlanta, GA.  The LI will commence at 1:30pm of Friday, January 20 and will conclude at 
11:30am on Sunday, January 22. (An optional networking lunch will be served at Noon on 
Friday).   Location: Atlanta Marriott Marquis (265 Peachtree Center Avenue, Atlanta, GA 30303).  
 
Registration Fees 
 
The registration fee for one delegate is $425.00 which covers two nights lodging (Friday and 
Saturday nights), meals, and conference materials.  Local sections are encouraged and may 
choose to send more than one delegate; however, the registration fee for any additional 
delegates is $800.00, which, again, covers lodging, meals, and conference materials.   
 
Should you need to extend your stay to arrive before Friday or depart after Sunday, you, or your 
local section, will be responsible for the additional costs.  Additional room nights are $280 
inclusive of tax and fee for each night.  You may request your hotel accommodations when you 
register for the conference.  PLEASE DO NOT CALL THE HOTEL DIRECTLY.  ACS staff will handle 
all room requests based on your registration. 
 
Registration fees will not be collected at the time of registration.  Your local section treasurer will 
be invoiced after the conference for your registration fee and any additional hotel room nights. 
 
Safety Protocol: COVID-19 
 
Safety is a core value of the American Chemical Society and will continue to be our ultimate guide 
for actions affecting ACS members, staff, meeting attendees, and other stakeholders. Given the 
decrease in the severity of the pandemic and because the CDC has loosened its restrictions 
relative to COVID-19, starting January 1, 2023, ACS will no longer require attendees to show 
proof of a COVID-19 vaccination for events. We do, however, strongly encourage attendees to 
take their health and well-being (and that of their fellow attendees) seriously when attending ACS 
events. We encourage you to follow all the appropriate health-related guidance for you as an 
individual. If you are experiencing any COVID-19, flu-like, or other viral symptoms or are feeling 
sick, please do not attend an ACS event and take advantage of any hybrid or virtual 
programming that might be available. We reserve the right to change this guidance at any point 
for any ACS-sponsored event 
 
Registration 
 
Please follow this link to register for the 2023 ACS Leadership Institute.  
 
Questions?  Please contact olsa@acs.org.  We look forward to seeing you in Atlanta! 
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